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PUBLIC ALERT!    

   This form is not to be duplicated or posted without permission from the Sacramento County Sheriff’s Office 

The purpose of this notification is to allow members of the public to protect themselves and their children from sex offenders.  This registered sex offender has already served the sentence 

imposed by the courts for his criminal offense. He is not wanted at this time.  This notification is not intended to create fear, but is the belief of the Sacramento County Sheriff’s Office that 

an informed public is a safer public.  Citizen who use of this information to threaten, intimidate or harass registrants will NOT be tolerated, and may lead to civil and/or criminal penalties. 

      Proposed Placement of Sexually Violent Predator 

The Department of State Hospitals has petitioned the Humboldt County Superior Court to place 

a Sexually Violent Predator at 9675 Harvey Road in unincorporated Sacramento County CA 

95632. 

The Sacramento County Sheriff’s Office, pursuant to Welfare and Institution Code 6609.2 and 6609.1, is 

notifying affected community members of the proposed placement and providing the following information for 

the community to submit written comments in opposition of proposed placement to the Humboldt County 

Superior Court.  The Sacramento Sheriff’s Office and the Sacramento District Attorney’s Office are not 

responsible for the selection of the proposed site.  The selection process is the sole responsibility of the 

Department of State Hospitals and/or their designee. 

   Submit written comments via electronic email to: svpcooley@sacda.org 

 Submit written comments via mail: District Attorney’s Office, ATTN: SVPCooley, 901 G Street, Sacramento CA 
95814 

     Scheduled court hearing date January 29, 2021 

     Community comments must be received prior to January 25, 2021 to ensure timely submission to the Humboldt 

County Superior Court.             

  Written comments should include factual information and SHALL not include threatening, intimidating, or harassing    

language.  Comments that contains language that could be construed as demeaning or inappropriate to the court will 
not be submitted. 

 

Pursuant to the ongoing public health crisis interested parties are encouraged to appear via zoom.  Humboldt County 
Superior Court is currently not open to the public.  The courtroom’s Video link or call in information can be located at: 

https://www.humboldt.courts.ca.gov/gi/4885.htm 

 

Sexually Violent Predators (SVP) are lifetime registrants in the State of California.  For more information contact: California Megan’s Law Website 

(www.meganslaw.ca.gov) 


